Instructions for using Slack
Our domain is: dsoergel.slack.com. This domain is only accessible to those who are invited. If you are unable to access the site for this reason, please let Amy Miller <anmiller@buffalo.edu> know.
If you are not already, you should have access to the LIS 503 private group. This is where you will be posting your learning blogs, making comments, uploading files, etc. 
Take some time to poke around with slack. If you need further help, please go here: https://slack.zendesk.com/hc/en-us
